

REPUBLIKA E SHQIPËRISË MINISTRIA E ARSIMIT DHE SPORTIT

QENDRA E SHËRBIMEVE ARSIMORE

MODEL TESTI

PROVIMET KOMBËTARE TË ARSIMIT BAZË 2024

Lënda: Gjuhë angleze A2

								••	••	
ı	ını	hΛ	71	m۵	n	Λr	nv	nn	00	in:
L	Ju	пс	-	1116	·	CI	111	CIII	62	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,

Testi përmban gjithsej 50 pikë.

Koha për zhvillimin e pyetjeve të testit është 2 orë e 30 minuta.

Testi ka 25 pyetje.

Për pyetjet me alternativa rrethoni vetëm përgjigjen e saktë, ndërsa për pyetjet me zhvillim është lënë hapësira e nevojshme për të shkruar përgjigjen

Pikët për secilën pyetje janë dhënë përbri saj.

Për përdorim nga komisioni i vlerësimit

Kërkesa	1	2	3	4	5	6
Pikët						
Kërkesa	7	8	9	10	11	12
Pikët						
Kërkesa	13	14	15	16	17	18
Pikët						
Kërkesa	19	20	21	22	23	24
Pikët						
Kërkesa	25a	25b	25c	25d	25e	
Pikët						

IONI I VLERËSIMIT	KOMI	Totali i pikëve
Anëtar	1	
Anëtar	2	

SECTION 1 READING COMPREHENSION

TASK 1

Read the text and answer the questions choosing the alternatives that best answer the questions. There is ONLY ONE correct answer for each question.

Hi Kathy,

I'm sending you this message because I miss you so much. I miss everything we do together. I miss my Dublin. Now I understand how much I love my city, my family, and my friends.

I am writing you from a hotel in Athens. I've been working these summer holidays at the reception desk of Egaleo Hotel which is positioned in the city centre. It is not an easy job. I have to smile at clients all day and pay attention to a lot of small details they say. My boss is a very difficult man. I don't like him at all.

Life here is not as quiet as in Dublin. People like going out in bars, cafés, and restaurants after work. It is a bit noisier here, and the food is so delicious.

I'm having a great time, although at first it was a bit difficult for me because I didn't know a word in Greek, and finding a place to live wasn't easy. But one of my college friends invited me to share her apartment in Athens. It's a small apartment, but it's full of character and I love it. I feel like home. Each morning I have to catch the bus to go to work. It takes 20 minutes to get to the hotel, but I am used to it now.

Thank you so much for your wonderful birthday gift. "Muse" is my favourite band. I **adore** the music they make. I am glad you remember that they are my favourite. I keep listening to this CD all the time. Well, that's all for now.

Hope to hear from you soon. Give my regards to your family.

Love, Belle

1. What is Belle mostly writing about to Kathy?

1 point

- A) Her friends in Athens.
- B) Her studies in Athens.
- C) Her summer job in Athens.
- D) Her summer vacations.

2. Where does Belle come from?

1 point

- A) From Athens.
- B) From Dublin.
- C) From England.
- D) From Greece.
- 3. What kind of job did she do in the hotel?

1 point

- A) She was a hotel maid.
- B) She was an IT specialist.
- C) She worked as a cook there.
- D) She worked as a receptionist.

4.	How does she find working at the reception desk at that hotel?	1 point
A) B) C) D)	Boring. Easy. Hard. Interesting.	
5.	Where is the hotel positioned?	1 point
A) B) C) D)	In the city center. Near a big shopping center. Near the post-office. Not far from the city center.	
6.	What doesn't she like at her job at all?	1 point
,	Her boss. Her friend. Her work desk. Her work uniform.	
7.	Based on the text, why isn't her job so easy?	1 point
A) B) C) D)	Because she has to accept everything the clients say. Because she has to be attentive to what her boss says. Because she has to be serious and quiet all the time. Because she has to smile at clients all time and pay attention to what they say.	
8.	Comparing Dublin to Athens,	1 point
A) B) C) D)	Athens is so quiet. Athens is quieter than Dublin. Dublin is noisier than Athens. Dublin is quieter than Athens.	
9.	Based on the text, why was so difficult for Belle at first?	1 point
A) B) C) D)	She didn't know a word of Greek. She didn't know the city at all. She was afraid of new people and places. She was afraid of working abroad.	
10.	What is "Muse"?	1 point
A) B) C) D)	Her favourite art work. Her favourite artist. Her favourite band. Her favourite Hollywood star.	

TASK 2 8 points

11. You are going to read a short text. Eight word groups have been removed from it. Choose from the word groups (1–8) the one which fits each gap (a-h). Write numerals instead of word groups in each gap.

It is a cold January day in York, Pennsylvania. The temperature is below freezing. Snow is starting to fall.
Dr. James (a)to check the weather. He must leave for his work at the hospital soon.
"Today (b)very cold," says the TV weatherman. "Be sure to wear (c)when you go outside. Also,
be careful driving on the roads. Snowfall will make them slippery. In fact, if you can stay home today, do it!"
Dr. James cannot stay home. Very sick people (d)at the hospital. He goes to his closet. He takes out the
warmest clothes he has. He puts on a sweater, jacket, gloves, socks, boots and a hat. He opens his front door to go
to work. The cold air blows inside.
"Wow, it is very cold outside," Dr. James says. (e)and does not like the cold. "The weatherman was right!"
Before he can drive to work, Dr. James (f)off his car. He does this very fast. He hops in the car. He shivers
His neck feels especially cold. Dr. James drives slowly to work. Everyone else is driving slowly, too. There is a lot of
(g) There are cars in front and behind.
Suddenly, the cars in front of Dr. James come to a stop. There has been an accident! Dr. James hurries from his car
(h) that has swerved off the road. "Is everyone okay?" Dr. James asks.
"Yes, yes, we are fine. We slipped on a patch of ice," the driver says. "This would have been a good day to stay
home in bed."

https://englishforeveryone.org/PDFs/A_Cold_Day.pdf

- 1. to check on the driver of the car
- 2. traffic on the road
- 3. must clear the snow
- 4. He is from Miami
- 5. are waiting to see him
- 6. very warm clothes
- 7. is going to be
- 8. turns on the television

TASK 3

12. Complete the gaps in the text below with an appropriate word chosen from the list below. 7 points

	telephone / interesting / suggestions / history / name / rememb	er / librarians
Ау	young man hurried into his town library. He went up to one of the old (a)	and said to her eagerly, "Do you
(b))that you told me to borrow a book about Greek history a week ago?'	
	es, that's right," answered the librarian.	
"Do	o you remember the (c)of the book?" the young man asked.	
The	ne librarian felt very proud, because she was always trying to get young people	to take out books about Greek
(d)), and she rarely found one who was willing to accept her (e)	<u>_</u> .
"Ye	es," she answered. "Do you want to take it out again? Did you think that it was	(f)?"
"No	lo, of course not," said the young man, "but when I was taking it home, I m	et a girl on the bus, and I wrote her
tele	ephone number in the book. I want to (g)her, so please may I look at	the book again?"
	https://vi4	.ilovetranslation.com/deAb3d6u2zl=d/
	SECTION 2 USE OF LANGUAGE	
Tas	nsk 1	
	hoose the answer which best completes each sentence. You should choo NLY ONE correct answer for each question.	se from A, B, C or D. There is
13.	There isn'tat home for the moment.	1 point
B) C)	any anyone anything nothing	
14.	None was listening, so our teacherus to be attentive and quiet.	1 point
A) B) C) D)	told	
15.	5. Don't forget tothe school uniform; it's on your bed.	1 point
	put off put on switch off	

©QSHA 5

D) switch on

Match the one part of the sentence complete sentence.	e on the left with the other part of the sen	tence on the right to	o make a
16. How far	a. he would tell me.		1 point
17. What kind	b. is it to the nearest d	rugstore?	1 point
18. If he knew it	c. of water do you wan	t?	1 point
19. Is there anybody	d. looking for me?		1 point
16, 17, 18, 19			
Task 3			
Complete the sentences with a wo	rd formed from the word in capital letters		
20. Myschool subje	ct is Art.	FAVOUR	1 point
	about your family and yourself.	INFORM	1 point
22. I'm crazy about		SHOP	1 point
23. Our English teacher is so	with us.	FRIEND	1 point
Task 4			
24. Choose the word from the list	given which best completes the following	conversation.	4 points
	glad / frightening / happened / holiday		
Terry: Hi, Sam. How was your (a)_	in the Himalayas?		
Sam: It was really good except for the	ne day I nearly died.		
Terry: What (b)?			
Sam: I was doing some climbing wh	en I slipped and nearly fell off the peak I was	s climbing.	
Terry: That sounds so (c)			
	as just as a terrible dream. I will never climb	on my own.	
Terry: Yeah, you are right. I am so (d)you are quite well now.		
Sam: Thank you!			

©QSHA 6

Task 2

SECTION 3 WRITING

25. Write about the topic written below. Your writing will be marked for task completion, organization, grammar, vocabulary and mechanics. Each of the five criteria carries two points to give a total of ten marks.

10 points

Topic: You recently received an email from John, an English teenager you are going to stay with in England. Read part of his email and write your reply to John.

It's great to hear that you are going to come and stay with me and my family for three weeks. Please tell me something about yourself. What kind of music do you like? Which are your favourite films? What do you do in your free time, especially on weekends?

You should write your letter in no more than 60-80 words					
Tou Should write your letter in no more than bo-bo words					

TASK COMPLETION (25/A)	ORGANIZATION (25/B)	GRAMMAR (25/C)	VOCABULARY (25/D)	MECHANICS (25/E)	TOTAL
2 POINTS	2 POINTS	2 POINTS	2 POINTS	2 POINTS	10 POINTS